
-Principal’s Message
Dear Severn Families,
I am so proud of our students! They have displayed a commitment to learning and displayed impeccable character and being kind! Over the past month, our students have been actively engaged in a plethora of hands-on, engaging, and rigorous academic tasks. Thank you for supporting your children at home…it certainly does not go unnoticed. As we prepare for our second month of the 2024 year, please continue to periodically check the website for up-to-date information regarding SES Happenings. If you don’t already do so, please consider following us on Twitter at @SevernESAACPS. 
Winter Dress
Hmmm…I wonder if the groundhog will see his shadow on Thursday, February 1st and predict six more weeks of winter or predict an early spring. In either case, we all know that weather can, at times, be very unpredictable. We hope that the weather cooperates to allow the children to be outside as often as possible for recess. We know how much they look forward to this and need that break during their instructional day. Please remember to dress them accordingly to the weather. We do go outside on all days in which the weather is above 32 degrees.

Kind Regards,
Mrs. Smith
838 Reece Road
Severn, MD 21144
Principal: Isaphine Smith 
Assistant Principal:  Liz Abell
February 2024
@SevernESAACPS
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Calendar Events
  

Beginning February 2nd
●Report Card Distribution

February 6th
[bookmark: _Hlk31353940]● 2 Hour Early Dismissal
● Project Unity Day – Wear 
   Orange
February 14th
[bookmark: _Hlk536529606]● Valentine’s Day
February 19th
[bookmark: _Hlk504378161]  Schools closed – President’s Day
February 29th
 Vision & Hearing Screenng
(PK, K, 1)
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School Hours

Grades PK through 5	8:00 AM – 2:25PM
Doors Open at 7:40 a.m. PLEASE BE PROMPT!

  Arrival Procedures 
[image: ]
 Students arriving after 8:00 AM will need to report to the office with a parent to be signed in. All students are considered tardy after 8:00 AM and must report to the office to be signed in by a parent and receive a late pass.
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Vision & Hearing Screening is coming!!!
Vision and Hearing screening will take place 2/29/24
All pre-k, kindergarten and first grade students will be screened.  Screenings will also be done on all students new to Anne Arundel County public schools and those referred by their teachers and/or parents.  Parents will receive a letter if their child does not pass the screening. If you have any concerns, or would like to volunteer to assist that day, please call & ask for the Health Room at 410-551-6220.
(Re-screening will take place on March 8th)
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